
 

 
MINUTES 

 
Thursday, October 17, 2019 

Meeting Called to Order by Joseph Sibiga: 6:00 PM 
 
Planning Board Members Present: ​Joseph Sibiga, Katherine Parr, Travis Coddington, Chris McInerney  

 
Absentees: ​Steve Bobik, Tony Carminati, Christina Wells 

 
Public Present: ​Councilman Kevin Smith 

 
 

 
New Business​: 
 

● Board Members were made aware of a new logging notification for the White Tail Lodge on 
Taylor Road ​(SBL 42-2-123). ​Councilman Mike Dean​ ​is the logger. There are ​120 ash trees and 
12,000 board feet. Begin Date of October 17, 2019 and an approximate End Date of November 
16, 2019. The $100 fee for such is paid and there is proof of insurance as well. 

 
 
Old Business​:  
 

● Daniel Bishop, representing Ken and Nahoko Kobayashi, regarding the proposed project located 
on Greenville Road in Sundown has yet to make contact with Code Enforcement Officer Karl Von 
Hassel or any members of the board. 
 

 
 

Motion to end the meeting at 6:18 PM was made by Travis Coddington and seconded by Chris 
McInerney. All were in favor.  

 
Next scheduled meeting is for Thursday, November 21, 2019 at 6:00 PM  

 
Respectfully Submitted by: Christina Wells, Town of Denning Planning Board/ZBA Clerk 

 
 
 
 


